
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Monday, November 27, 2023 3:12:41 PM
To: GMCB - ACO<GMCB.ACO@vermont.gov>; GMCB - Board

Members<GMCB.BoardMembers@vermont.gov>; Bredice, Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Accountable Care Organization (ACO) 2023-11-27T15:12:38Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 11/27/2023 3:12:38 PM

Name: Pat Sharpe
Affiliation: Senior Medicare health care user in VT
Town/City: Bristol

Topic: Accountable Care Organization

Comment: I’m concerned about a new possible ACO Reach entity (Vytalize) that would affect my healthcare
delivery. I recently switched to traditional Medicare with a gap plan to avoid supporting the privatization of
Medicare. I’m concerned that these profit making entities will put profit before care. It seems to me that there
is enough administrative cost without adding another administrative layer. I hope you will share the contract
publicly and will extend the times for comments and public information . Thank you

Post Comment: Yes


